Hanging Hill Lane, Hutton, Brentwood Essex CM13 2HG

Executive Headteacher:
Jamie Foster BSc Hons NPOH



enquiries@st-martins.essex.sch.uk www.st-martins.essex.sch.uk

**Tel:** 01277 238300 **Fax:** 01277 238301

13 June 2025

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

Re: St Martin's Summer Concert 2025

I am writing to invite you to our Summer Concert, which will be held in the South Hall on Wednesday 25 June starting at 18:00.

This concert promises to be an extremely exciting and special occasion featuring an impressive number of soloists, groups and extra-curricular ensembles, such as the Junior Choir, Concert Band, and Steel Pan club.

A sign-up sheet for solo and small-group performances has been put up in the department and pupils have until the end of Wednesday 18 June, to put their names down. Solo spaces are limited and, in the interests of fairness, a random draw will take place to determine successful participants. I will contact successful pupils on Thursday 19 June, to confirm if they have been successful.

Tickets are priced at £5 for all, and they will be available to purchase through ParentPay.

It would be fantastic if you and your son or daughter were able to attend to witness some of the amazing musical talent we have here at St Martin's – we are extremely proud of the musical strength and breadth we have at our school and these concerts are the best opportunity to showcase them.

Thank you very much in advance for your support, and I hope to see you at the concert. Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on 01277 238353 or awilliams@st-martins.essex.sch.uk.

Yours sincerely

Mr A Williams *Head of Music* 

